
Strive Think Act Respect: Shine 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Norton Star           7
th
 September 2020 

Dear Parents, 
 
From next week, Norton school is re- introducing early morning club for working parents. The club is 
open for Reception-Y6 from 8-8.30am (as the children can go into school at 8.30am) and 8-8.45 am 
for pre-school children (who cannot go to their room until 8.45am). Due to coronavirus restrictions, 
we are unable to provide breakfast at this time. Please fill in the before/after school club form if you 
would like your child to use this facility. Please only use this facility if you need it for work so that we 
can manage risk/limit mixing of bubbles (class groups). This is in line with current government 
guidelines.   
 
We have updated guidance on what to do if your child becomes ill. You can find this on Dojo or on 
our website. If you have any queries, please phone school. 
Please remember to keep your distance during drop off/pick up and avoid congregating at any time. 
There has been some congestion by the gate which is preventing other parents from collecting their 
children whilst keeping a safe distance.  
 
On a brighter note!  
 
Our new Reception children started school this week and they have been wonderful. We always 
seem to get the world’s best children at Norton and we are proud of each and every one of them.  
 
Have a great weekend 
 
Jane Farren and Team Norton 

 

 
Parental consent form for Offsite visits 

and extra-curricular activities 
 

Remember to complete and send in this 
form that can be found on the website. 

 
This must be completed for each pupil at 

the start of the new school year. 
 

 
 
 

 
Swimming lessons 

 
Swimming lessons will start for year 5 on 

Tuesday 6th October. 
 

All information and forms will be on class 
dojo and the school website next week. 

 
Before and After School Club 

 
Normal after school club hours will start next 

week, 5:30pm finish on a Monday and Thursday 
 

Remember to collect your children from the back 
gate. 

 
Invoices 

 
Please check your parent pay accounts and settle any 
outstanding invoices for Before and After School Club, 

dinners and Norton Little Learners. 
 

Thank you 

Christian Value: 

 
 On the website/dojo: 
 

Parental consent forms for offsite 
visits and extra curricula activities 

 
Before and After School club 

booking form 

In book bags: 


